


April 28, 1966 

Dear Mr. Elishewitz: 

Thank you very much for your encouraging letter 

of April 24. It is good to know that the irresponsible 

accusations which have had so much publicity recently 

has not shaken the confidence of loyal alumni like you. 

Mr. Milton Elishewitz 
120 Bay 32nd Street 
Brooklyn, New York 11214 

f 

Sincerely, 

President: 
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